Lasher, Sara

From: Petty, Tammori <Tammori.Petty@dca.nj.gov>
Sent: Friday, December 19, 2014 10:14 AM

To: Key, Chantel

Cc: Ryan, Lisa

Subject: RE: NCR39505 - Little Ferry comments

Hi Chantel:

DCA Communications has received no public comments regarding the Early Floodplain for NCR39505.
Tammori

Tammori C. Petty

Director of Communications

NJ Department of Community Affairs
Phone: 609-292-6055

Fax: 609-984-6696
tammori.petty@dca.nj.gov

From: Key, Chantel [mailto:Chantel.Key@icfi.com]
Sent: Friday, December 19, 2014 10:45 AM

To: Petty, Tammori; Russell, Deonna

Cc: Rogers, John; Pettit, Chris; Jerri Weigand
Subject: NCR39505 - Little Ferry comments

Good Morning,
The Early Floodplain for NCR39505 — Little Ferry has ended. Please verify that no comments have been received.
Thanks

Chantel R. Key|Sr. Associate | Housing & Community Development (HCD) | Office: 703-225-2291
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